
 
Edwardsburg Area Chamber of Commerce 

UNITED. ENGAGE. GROW. THRIVE 
P. O. Box 575, 26225 US 12, Edwardsburg, MI 49112 

 
April 28, 2023 
 
 
Dear Chamber Member, Business Owner, Friends, and Neighbors: 
 
The Edwardsburg Chamber of Commerce in conjunction with the Edwardsburg Art Fair, is pleased to 
be sponsoring the 2023 Edwardsburg Fall Festival & Art Fair to be held at the Edwardsburg Fire 
Department & Korhorn Financial grounds on Saturday, September 16, 2023, from 10:00 am to 2:00 
pm. 
 
There will be numerous booths, craft venues, food trucks, kids’ games and activities, business 
information and more.  Booth set up will be determined by the number of applications and 
inside/outside location chosen on the application.  We ask that you help make this year’s event a 
success by renting and staffing a booth, considering sponsorship opportunities, and posting a flyer at 
your place of business. 
 
This year’s vendors will have a choice of booth location; inside the Fire Department building or on the 
Fire Department/Korhorn Financial grounds.  Those choosing to have a booth inside the Fire 
Department will pay $35 for chamber members and $55 for non-members.  Outside booth locations 
will be a flat $30, regardless of membership status. Location assignments for both inside and outside 
booth space will be determined by the Chamber volunteers.  
 
If interested in a booth, please fill out the attached application and return the application and booth 
rental to the Edwardsburg Chamber at P.O. Box 575, Edwardsburg, MI 49112.  You can also go to 
the Edwardsburg Chamber website www.edwardsburgchamber.org/events to sign up and pay for 
your booth.  The inside booths, since limited, will be first come first serve.  Details on booth sizes and 
options available can be found on the application. 
 
We have also included a sponsorship form if you want to help sponsor the event. 
 
For more information, contact the chamber at ecc@edwardsburgchamber.org or call the admin line at 
574-215-6527. 
 
The Edwardsburg Chamber of Commerce appreciates all you do in the community, and we look 
forward to seeing you at the 2023 Edwardsburg Fall Festival & Art Fair. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Nikki Welsch  
 
Nikki Welsch 
President, Edwardsburg Area Chamber of Commerce 


